
Staff and governors are committed to the safeguarding and wellbeing of all the 

children in their care. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Head Teacher’s 
 

Fortnightly Newsletter 
          Monday 25th March 2019 

Attendance  
Week Beg: 11/03/19 and 
18/03/19.  
 

The information below tells you 
the attendance % for each class, 
for the last two weeks. 
 

Class % % 

1 93.1 98.1 

2 93.9 96.0 

3 97.8 100 

4 98.7 98.3 

5 92.6 94.4 

6 98.7 97.5 

7 98.6 95.3 

8 97.2 97.4 

9 91.3 95.8 

10 98.0 94.2 

11 97.6 96.4 

12 98.2 100 

 

The classes have been coded 
against the national average.  
Red – Way below average  
Yellow – Below average  
Green – Average or above 
 

Punctuality 
 
The information below tells 
you how many times a child 
has been late at each Key 
Stage in the last two weeks. 
 

Rec/KS1 KS2 

8 23 

10 23 

Please make sure your child 

comes to school on time!  
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Here at Easterside Academy, good attendance is vital for the progress 
your child makes, so as an extra treat we are introducing something new 
this Easter - ‘Easterside Academy’s Easter Attendance Eggstravaganza’.  
At the end of the next two weeks leading up to our Easter break, every 
child who has full attendance for that week will be put into a draw to win 
yummy Easter Egg goodies! Each class will have winners! The attendance 
EGGstravaganza will run for weeks beginning 25th March and 1st April.  
 
We are also nearing our end of term ‘Exceptional Attendance’ Award!’ As 
always for those children with exceptional attendance for the Spring 
Term, this will be a fantastic surprise! This ‘Easterside Experience’ will 
take place on Thursday 4th April.  
 

 

Best Wishes  

Mrs D Linacre 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
  

 

 

 
  

 

Year 5 and 6 Visited 
Skinningrove Mine Museum 
last Friday and had a fantastic 
day out! They dressed up as 
Victorian children; visited a 

Victorian classroom, as well as 
visiting the mines. 

  

 

This visit was a great opportunity for us 
to take learning outside the classroom. 

 

 

It brought 
the 

History to 

life! 

There will be further 
opportunities in the 
Summer term for 

children to take their 
learning outside the 

classroom. 

 


